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Tantanoola Works Update 

    

 

We are upgrading the Princes Highway Corridor, from 
Meningie to the South Australian/Victorian border, to improve 
long term safety and efficiency for all road users. The $190 
million Princes Highway Corridor program is jointly funded by 
the Australian (80%) and South Australian (20%) 
governments. 

What’s happening: 
Finishing works are nearing completion with final sealing, line marking, 
hydroseeding, installation of signage, guideposts and pedestrian fencing 
continuing to complete the overtaking lane extensions and newly 
upgraded rest area. 

How this affects you: 
To safely facilitate these works, traffic will continue to be reduced to a single lane on 
Princes Highway with traffic controllers on site to help manage the one-way flow of traffic 
while these works are undertaken. Outside of work hours, all lane restrictions will be 
removed, and traffic will be reopened to two-way traffic. 

Speed restrictions will be required at all times until line marking is fully complete and 
roadside furniture such as shelters, benches and pedestrian fences has been installed. 
Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers, and follow the speed limits and signs. 

No works will be undertaken over the Easter Long Weekend with traffic open to 
two-way traffic under speed restrictions. 

For further information: 
• Visit dit.sa.gov.au/Princes 
• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 
• Call 1300 794 880 

When 

Works are continuing until 
late April 2024 weather 
permitting  

Hours of operation 

Monday – Friday  
6:30am – 5:30pm 
 
Saturdays  
6:30am – 1pm 

Where 

Princes Highway at the 
existing westbound rest 
area at Tantanoola.  
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